
 

Our School Nurse will be visiting our school  for a drop in session. 

You can meet Claire during lunch and discuss any concerns that 

you have with her. 

When - Thursday 9th April —12.20pm till 12.55pm.  

The Drop in Session will be once a month 

Where - Outside the boys PE Changing Rooms 

Rooms are available if you want to talk confidentially 


